UNUSUAL GUESTS APPEAR AT STATE 4-H DOG SHOW

The Costume Class attracts some unusual and unique guests, ranging from the Red Barron to Little Bo Peep, to the State 4-H Dog Show at the Kentucky State Fair.

The dog show will be August 17.  Check-in begins at 8:30 a.m. and the show starts at 9 a.m. Any 4-H member working on a dog project is welcome to participate in this show.

In the Costume Class, one of the more popular events, 4-H members vie for an award given for the most creative costume in a historical, humorous, or cartoon theme. An entry can consist of a 4-H member and a dog, or two dogs.

The dog show also has obedience, showmanship, confirmation and agility divisions. Four or more 4-H members may compete in  three- to five-minute drill teams. Emphasis is given to the most creative music and props.

Many 4-Hers participating in the state dog show are members of their county dog clubs and also have competed in county shows. These experiences teach youth how to handle, train and show dogs, as well as to have fun interacting with their dogs.

All dogs participating in the State 4-H Dog Show must have been examined by a licensed veterinarian within 150 days of the show, or after March 20, 2002. The Kentucky 4-H Dog Health Certificate is the only health certificate accepted.  It must be presented at check-in on show day.

For more information about the dog show, contact Michele Reilly at (502) 245-5766, send e-mail to k9stuff@bellsouth.net, 

or visit the KSF web site at www.kystatefair.org.
 To find out more about other 4-H/Youth Development canine activities, contact your (County Name) Cooperative Extension Service.

Educational programs of the Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, age, sex, religion, disability or national origin.
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